" Electrical Division

February 25, 2021

Price Increase: Copper MC Products effective Friday, February 26, 2021
Dear Valued Customer:

With the rise in copper, Southwire will implement a 7% increase on all copper MC products. New price
will be $460. Please contact your inside salesperson for assistance with any questions.

Sincerely,

Laura Helms
Product Director, MC Flex and LT



